BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

In the matter of,

Joint Application of Qwest Communications Docket No. UT-100820
International Inc. and CenturyTel, Inc. for
Approval of Indirect Transfer of Control of
Qwest Corporation, Qwest Communications
Company LLC, and Qwest LD Corp.
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April 30, 2010
Kim Isaacs
OneEighty Communications Inc
6160 Golden Hills Drive
Golden Valley, MN 55416
kdisaacs@integratelecom.com
TO:Kim Isaacs
Announcement Date: April 30, 2010
Effective Date: June 1, 2010
Document Number: PROD.RESL.04.30.10.F.07809.DS1_DS3_Services
Notification Category: Product Notification
Target Audience: CLECs, Resellers and ISP-GET
Subject: DS1/DS3 Services

This is to advise you of changes to a Qwest retail service offering. Please be advised that retail
offers that are subject to Commission approval may change. Resellers should monitor filings
since Qwest will not provide notification of changes.

Tariff/catalog/price list reference: Qwest Tariff F.C.C. No. 1.
State(s): All 14 Qwest States covered by Tariff F.C.C. No. 1.

Product Description: Qwest Corporation (Qwest) plans to change its Regional Commitment
Program (RCP) from a unit based plan to a revenue based plan and raise the commitment level
from 90% to 95% of the total Company-provided in-service DS1 and DS3 Revenue. The
effective date of this restructure will be June 1, 2010.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this notice please contact your Qwest
Service Manager, Maryann Wiborg on (612) 359-5107 or at
MaryAnn.Wiborg@qwest.com or Rita Urevig on (218) 723-5801 or at
Rita.Urevig@qwest.com. Qwest appreciates your business and we look forward to our
continued relationship.

Sincerely,

Qwest Corporation
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If you would like to subscribe, unsubscribe or change your current profile to Qwest
Wholesale mailouts please go to the 'Subscribe/Unsubscribe’ web site and follow the
subscription instructions. The site is located at:

http://mww.qwest.com/wholesale/notices/cnla/maillist.ntml

cc: Maryann Wiborg or Rita Urevig
Stephanie Smith

Qwest Communications, 120 Lenora St, 11th Floor, Seattle WA 98121
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From: Johnson, Bonnie J.

Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 10:44 AM
To: 'Schipper, Scott'

Cc: Johnson, Bonnie J.

Subject: Meeting follow-up/RCP

Hi Scott,
Thanks again for meeting with me. | am still working on pulling together contacts for AQCB requests
(including QMOE), but | did follow up with Doug Denney regarding the RCP agreements.

Integra recently had discussions about the fact that some of these plans are about to expire. Integra is
disappointed in the changes Qwest recently announced with respect to the RCP. They made two
changes that greatly diminish the value of the RCP. Changing from a circuit based commitment to a
revenue based commitment, limits our ability to groom our network to the greatest ability. In addition,
Qwest is changing the commitment level from 90 to 95%. Both of these substantially decrease the value
of the RCP by increasing the risk associated with the plan.

You indicated that you have little leverage regarding RCP, however, | wanted you to know the impact of
the changes Qwest made.

Thanks again,

Bonnie

a

Bonnie J. Johnson | Director Carrier Relations
| direct 763.745.8464 | fax 763.745.8459 |

6160 Golden Hills Drive

Golden Valley, MN 55416-1020
bjjohnson@integratelecom.com






